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Dear Students,

Greetings from JIBC’s Office of Indigenization. On behalf 
of our team, we send our respects and hope you and 
your relations are healthy and well during the COVID-19 
pandemic. 

On June 21st, 2020, the summer season arrived in the 
northern hemisphere. This is a time sacred to Indigenous 
Peoples, representing the start of salmon and berry picking 
season and a time of giving thanks to the Creator, Mother 
Earth, and Grandfather Sun for the important seasonal shift 
of light, growth, and abundance. We hope that this time of 
year has brought a close connection to the natural world 
and a needed source of strength, comfort and spirituality.

In this issue, we will share highlights from JIBC’s 
observation of National Indigenous History Month and 
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DID YOU KNOW? 

The Office of Indigenization logo is created 
by Haida Gwaii artist James Cowpar, and 
reflects a concept of social justice and 
the design acknowledges the diversity of 
Indigenous peoples.

WHAT IS THE OFFICE OF INDIGENIZATION AND WHAT 
SUPPORTS ARE AVAILABLE FOR INDIGENOUS LEARNERS?

The Office of Indigenization (OI) works across the Institution 
to support JIBC’s commitment to Indigenous education and 
implementation of its five-year Indigenization Strategy. 

When studying at JIBC, the OI offers Indigenous learners holistic 
services and supports designed with student balance in mind. 
Students have access to the Elders-in-Residence, the OI Team,           
the Aboriginal Gathering Place, Indigenous Garden and Traditional 
Medicines. Throughout the calendar year, the OI organizes events 
and learning opportunities to observe significant Indigenous 
occasions and to celebrate and strengthen the active presence of 
Indigneous ways of knowing, being, relating and doing at JIBC.              
To connect with the Office of Indigenization, please email 
Indigenization@jibc.ca.
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https://www.fnha.ca/Documents/FNHA-COVID-19-Mental-Health-and-Cultural-Supports.pdf
https://www.fnha.ca/Documents/FNHA-COVID-19-Mental-Health-and-Cultural-Supports.pdf
https://www.fnha.ca/what-we-do/communicable-disease-control/coronavirus
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http://aboriginallearning.ca/
http://www.fnesc.ca/wp/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/SUMMARY-PSE-Student-Financial-Support-COVID-19-2020-05-28-FINAL-2.pdf
http://www.fnesc.ca/wp/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/SUMMARY-PSE-Student-Financial-Support-COVID-19-2020-05-28-FINAL-2.pdf
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/post-secondary-education/aboriginal-education-training/information-for-aboriginal-students.
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/education-training/post-secondary-education/aboriginal-education-training/information-for-aboriginal-students.
https://www.sac-isc.gc.ca/eng/1100100033679/1531406248822
https://www.sac-isc.gc.ca/eng/1100100033679/1531406248822


NATIONAL INDIGENOUS HISTORY MONTH & NATIONAL 

https://www.facebook.com/justiceinstitute/
https://twitter.com/������ýnews?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.youtube.com/user/JusticeInstitute
https://www.instagram.com/justiceinstitutebc/
https://www.facebook.com/justiceinstitute/
https://twitter.com/������ýnews?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://www.youtube.com/user/JusticeInstitute
https://www.instagram.com/justiceinstitutebc/
mailto:info@jibc.ca
http://jibc.ca
/office-indigenization/national-indigenous-history-month
/office-indigenization/national-indigenous-history-month
mailto:Indigenization@jibc.ca.

